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MEMORIAL MASS/GOETTAFEST 

November 10, 2013 

Kolping Center – 10235 Mill Rd. 

Mass     11:00 a.m 

Goetta Breakfast to Follow 

$7.00 per person 

$20.00 per family (Children under 10 Free) 

RESERVATIONS a MUST: 

Call 

Barbara Hessler, 513-742-8842 

We will be remembering our members who have passed away in the past year in this mass.  The 

families of the deceased will be invited to bring a lighted candle up to the alter in remembrance 

of their loved ones.   

Alberta Tieves   Robert Bauer      Walter Pieschel 

Dottie Agricola   Erika Bakonyi      Heinz Dieter Moeller 

Rita Jacobs    Erin Golden    

Please try to attend to make this a special mass for our deceased members. 
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Weihnacht’s Konzert 

Sunday, December 1, 2013 

Presented by the Kolping Sängerchor 

 

Kolping Center – 10235 Mill Rd., Cin., O. 45231 

3:00 p.m. 

$10.00 per person including children (Babies on your lap Free) this 
includes the Concert, Christmas Desserts, Coffee & Tea 
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Featuring our Kriskindle Markt with baked goods & 

items for the holidays 
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.. .. 
The 90

th
 Schutzen Konig 

  King John II and Queen Cathy  

cordially invite you to attend 

The King’s ParTy 
 

Saturday, November 23, 2013 
8:30 p.m.-12:30 a.m. 

(Doors open at 8:00 p.m.) 

 

 

Kolping Center 
10235 Mill Road 

 

$10.00 per person 
Appetizers Included 

Cash Bar 
 

For Reservations, please call: 
Doris Wilke at 513-521-5019 

 
Mail check made payable to: 

Doris Wilke 
5180 Deeridge Ln. 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45247 

 
Music by the “Alpen Echos” 

 

Join us for a wonderful evening. 
Trachten or German attire is encouraged, but not necessary. 
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Notice 
Upon the death of a MEMBER, please call the 

President of the Kolping Society or one of the 

Bereavement Committee members.  In order that 

the membership can be aware that a MEMBER has 

died, the family of the decedent should be willing 

to place in the Death Notice that the decedent is a  

Member of the Kolping and at what time Kolping 

members should assemble for prayers. (This should 

be mutually agreed upon by the family and the 

Kolping representatives).  The Board of Trustees 

agreed that this notice should present members of 

the Bereavement Committee are:  Christa Olding, 

Marilee Uhlhorn, Lois Kemper or Berni Brunsman 

KOLPING PHONE NUMBERS 

 

President – Trey Seibel, 513-616-4265 

V. President – Chris Schnetzer 513-761-3713 

Membership – Nancy Ellensohn, 513-742-5895 

Sick Comm.  – Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

Sub Group Presidents: 

Sängerchor – Bill Kraeling, 513-238-9570 

Schützen Club – Aaron Callahan, 513-406-3188 

Seniors - Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

Sports Club – Rick Hill, 513-858-1174 

Young Families – Paul Ahrnsen, 513-542-8554  

House & Grounds – Gary Brunsman, 

 513-325-5849 

Kolping Center 

Clubhouse Rentals –  513-851-7951 then press 1 

Business Office – 513-851-7951 then press 1 

Clubhouse – 513-851-7951 then press 5 

Hall, Kitchen – 513-851-7951 then press 4 

 

 

 

DEATHS 

Our sympathy to: 

 

Gary Gerdes whose sister, Regina Selbers died in 

Germany in September. 

 

Doris Wilke whose sister, Sr. Mary Rosella, CDP 

passed away on Oct. 27
th

. 

 

Richard Hemme ,  on the death of Agnes, his wife 

and to Peter, Mike and Bernadette, their children 

 

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful 

departed, rest in peace. 

 

 

 

Thank You!!  Thank You!! 

 

Words cannot describe how much I appreciate all 

the cards, prayers, phone calls and especially your 

friendship.  That definitely lifted my spirits.   It 

sure is great to know that we have such wonderful 

and caring friends.   I did not realize how sick and 

run down I truly was.   I had gone to the family 

doctor on a Monday and he sent me immediately 

to the hospital. Where I was admitted.   Two days 

later my wife, Walburga was sent to the hospital 

as well.   The doctors, nurses and staff at St. 

Elizabeth (Edgewood) were great.  Both of us are 

currently recovering at home.   I go twice a week 

for Rehab treatment.    

Once again from the bottom of our hearts,  

Thank You! 

Ferdi & Walburga Kappen 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL OUR 

MEMBERS WHO ARE CELEBRATING 

THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH 

 

11/1 Weissmann John 
11/1 Fehrenbach Thomas 
11/1 Stukenborg James 
11/3 Noll John 
11/4 Ostendorf George 
11/5 Eckstein Anthony 
11/5 Lameier Mary Jo 
11/5 Talkers Jeff 
11/5 Hull Wendell 
11/5 Klosterman Charles 
11/8 Egbers Thomas 
11/8 Schomaker Norbert 
11/8 Hausfeld William 
11/8 Klosterman Theodore 
11/9 Cromer Brian 
11/9 Wilke Theodore 

11/10 Rosen Emmi 
11/10 Talkers Ralph 
11/11 Schantz Konrad 
11/11 Brunsman Dennis 
11/11 Murray John 
11/12 Rudolf Daniel 
11/12 Grote Ursula 
11/12 Brunsman Michael 
11/13 Ellers Manfred 
11/14 Stegman Johanna 
11/14 Welage Susan 
11/14 Lewis Greg 
11/15 Wilke Doris 
11/17 Sersion Jean 
11/17 Brickweg Kurt 
11/18 Wagner Carl 
11/18 Pelzel Nancy 
11/18 Kemper Kenneth 

11/19/ Schindler Robert 
11/19 Abeln David 

11/21 Geers Bernard 
11/21 Wienkamp Karen 
11/21 Abt Stephen 
11/22 Keck Roberta 
11/22 Adams Roger 
11/23 Albers John 
11/23 Schmidt Larry 
11/23 Reynolds Charlie 
11/23 Rumpke, Jr. Harry 
11/23 Mushaben Thomas G. 
11/23 Reis III Joseph 
11/25 Yoder Carol 
11/25 Griffin Brian 
11/26 Ostendorf Richard 
11/26 Gardner Judy 
11/27 Meyer Beverly 
11/28 Schoenberger William 
11/28 Von Den Benken Maria 
11/30 Willenbrink Barbara 
11/30 Knizner John 
11/30 Schroer James 

   

 

SICK & SHUT-INS 

Sharon Gerdes  Carole Cliff 

Agnes Oevermeyer Gene & Sis Meister 

Ray & Jan Shively Tom Resing 

Gunther Uhlhorn Walter Gerbus 

Christa Olding  Angela Hermes 

  

 

Remember these members in your prayers and 

send a card.   Give them a call or stop for a short 

visit. 

 

We have a great prayer line that keeps going and it 

is the best way to help someone get better.   

Always keep our sick & shut in in your prayers. 
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Schützenfest 2014 – Initial Meeting 

Schützenfest is our major fundraiser of the year.  It 

is extremely important we have a successful and 

profitable event each year to help the Kolping 

society grow and raise funds to help maintain and 

improve our facilities.  It is also a great resource for 

showcasing our organization and facilities to the 

public. 

With the help of new faces and ideas, we were able 

to make some changes this year that proved to be 

very well received.  We want your input to help 

keep this momentum moving forward. 

As the 2014 Schützenfest Chairperson, I am 

reaching out to fellow members to see if you are 

interested in being part of 2014 Schützenfest 

Committee.  We are looking for additional new 

ideas to help make this an even more enjoyable 

and successful event. 

You are invited to attend our first meeting on 

Wednesday, November 20 starting at 7:00 in the 

Klubhaus. 

Please let me know (859-261-2067 / 

jstukenborg@gmail.com) if you want to be a 

Committee member and I'll add you to the list. 

Take care, 

Jim Stukenborg 

********************************************* 

SCHUETZEN KLUB 

 

Just a reminder that Shooting is 

Friday, November 15
th

. 

 

 

ELECTION RESULTS 

 

President:   Walter Amrein 

 

Board Members 

 

Irene Whalen 

Ted Hoerstmann 

Brian Griffin 

Mike Seibel 

Greg Ruff 

 

Congratulations to our new president 

and to all the new board members 

and best wishes for successful term. 

 

KOLPING SENIORS 

MEETING – December 9,  2013 

11:30 a.m 

Remember the holidays are fast approaching.  We 

will again collect personal items for residents at 

“Our Lady of the Woods” Retirement home, at our 

Christmas party December 9
th

. If possible please 

bring regular size articles.  We still have the small 

items left from last year.    

RESERVATIONS A MUST FOR THE CHRISTMAS 

PARTY 

CALL:   Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

Or 

Doris Wilke, 513-521-5019 


